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I was fortunate to be in Hannah's POCUS group during clinical 

assessment week…Hannah has been in the longitudinal 

ultrasound course/certificate program and was kind enough to 

share what she knew with the group in order for everyone to 

learn and get hands on experience performing a FAST exam. 

She pointed out structures we were seeing and she also helped 

the group learn ways to hold the ultrasound probe, orient 

ourselves to the images on the screen, and gave us tricks such 

as fanning the probe to get clearer views of abdominal 

structures. Her skills were very impressive, it is clear she has a 

passion for ultrasound and I'm thankful she took the time to 

share them with myself and the group.
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CONGRATULATIONS!
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